

7th November 2018
Dear Parents,
 Parish/School Mass

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Sunday 25th November, our termly parish school Mass will take place at 10:45am at St Mary’s Church on Killigrew Street to celebrate ‘Christ the King’. 

I’m flagging this up early as the Parish Council have generously agreed to have a collection for our school at this Mass. To show our appreciation it would be great if as many of our pupils could be present, representing the school in their school uniform.

Our pupils will be taking an active part and this invitation is extended to you all. The choir will also be taking part, so we hope that as many as possible will come along to support our school.

There will be light refreshments after Mass in the School Hall for all the pupils and their families. Please put this date in your diaries and do make every effort to attend.
Please return the slip below to the School Office.

Yours sincerely






We intend being present for the Parish School Mass on Sunday 25th November 2018.

Name of child/children -----------------------------------------------------

Class /Classes ----------------------------------------------------------------

My child is/is not a member of the school choir  

Signed -------------------------------------------------------- Parent/Guardian
